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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

This term, children have been working hard and getting used to being back 

at school.  

However, staff have noticed how tired they are getting, during the day and 

as the week progresses. It is not surprising that they are still getting used to 

being back in school.  

Therefore, please can you make sure that your child goes to bed at an 

appropriate time, so that they are refreshed the next day. Children will find it 

easier to learn when they have had a good night’s rest. Children who don’t 

have a good sleep often feel anxious, lethargic and irritable. Please do watch 

out for these signs! 

As always, if you have a question, please do get in touch.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.     

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

 

Information 

 
 Dates for your Diary 

Half Term – Monday 31st May 

– Friday 4th June 

Last Day of Term – Friday 16th 

July  

Covid Testing 

A reminder that Public Health 

have stated that the Lateral 

Flow Tests (LFTs) should NOT 

be used on children. 

If your child is showing any 

signs of Covid, they must have 

a PCR test.  

 

Classes for Next Year 

Thank you to those parents/carers 

who have already emailed in your 

child’s friendship group ready for 

next year.  

If you have not done so already, 

please either email or send into the 

school office a list of 3 names that 

your child would like to have in their 

class next year. We will endeavour 

to put as many as we can together, 

but it may not be possible to have all 

3. However, it will be at least one of 

them. Thank you.  

 

 

Design a Lorry 

Competition 

The link for the competition is 

https://www.creedfoodservice.c

o.uk/cmc-competition 

Our Catering Consultants, who work 

with us on our school kitchen, are 

running a competition for children to 

take part in. Please use the link to 

find out more. 

 

Stranger Warning 

We have been notified by some parents 

that there have been a couple of cases 

where a man has approached a parent, 

who was pushing their child in a 

pushchair, and tried to take the child out 

without the permission of the parent. 

Another case was where a man 

approached a parent and again tried to 

take the child off them. 

Please be extra vigilant and remind your 

child about not talking to strangers on 

the way to and from school.  

Thank you.  

 

After School Clubs 

We are in the process of 

planning the after school sports 

clubs with ACE Coaching for 

after half term. If there is a 

particular sport that your child 

would like to participate in, 

please let us know.  
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